
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to you to ask you to support Representative Huebert’s bill HB2601.  As a Kansan, I 
am against any vaccine mandates and against letting a corrupt, pharma funded agency like the 
KDHE have any say in them.  Mandating vaccines violates the religious freedoms that I am 
guaranteed in the United States of America.  
 
Thank you,  
Lucas Denson 
Overland Park , KS 
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